
REMINDER 

FL-2023/TMA/008                                                      January 28, 2023 

Members of the Association 

Informative session on Better Work Program (BWP) and 
International Labor and Environmental Standards application 

in SMEs (ILES) in Pakistan 

 

As you may be aware that the ILO in collaboration Ministry of Overseas Pakistanis 
and Human Resource Development (MOPHRD) and other stakeholders has initiated  
 

 Better Work Program and 
  ILES Project  

 
To improve working conditions and business competitiveness of Textile Sector, and 
compliance of Labor Legislations and Labor Standards in all the enterprises in 
Pakistan respectively. Since both the programs are in the interest export oriented 
sector are aimed to increase enterprise competitiveness and sustainable development 
through better compliances, it is important that employers and HR department must 
have clear understanding of the mechanism of implementation for both the above 
programs. 
  
Therefore, a meeting has been scheduled as under:  
 
Day & Date Thursday 2nd February 2023 
Time 02:30Pm 
Venue TMA Head office 

 
Miss: Caroline Bate, Manager ILO Pakistan ( BWP) shall provide all the information.  
 
You are requested to kindly note and make it convenient to attend or nominate your 
representative for meeting on above date and time. Confirmation of your participation 
or nomination either through e-mail tma@towelassociation.com / WhatsApp: +92 332 
2319996  is requested on following format so that an appropriate arrangement can be 
made. 
 

S.No. Name Designation Company Name Cell No. 

 
Thanks and Regards 
M.Muzzammil Husain 
 

mailto:tma@towelassociation.com

